
 
 

YMRA Meeting , May 11, 2024 10:00 AM. 

Are you a resident of a mobile home park in the 
beautiful City of Yucaipa?  Are you concerned about 
the recent discussions Surrounding Ordinance 466-U?   
 

Ben Matlock, City of Yucaipa Deputy Director of Community Develop-
ment/City Planner, will be addressing the YMRA community at this 
months meeting to provide clarity and insights into Ordinance 466-U.  
With his expertise, hopefully any confusion will be dispelled and con-
cerns alleviated  regarding this important  regulation affecting mobile 
home park residents and park owners.  
 

Ben will give everyone a clearer understanding of the Ordinance the 
City proposes and answer any questions you may have,  in light of the 
misinterpretations, concerns and misapprehensions floating around.  
 

Please join us .  YMRA believes clear communication and collaboration 
are key to addressing any disquiet and concerns, whether you are a res-
ident, park owner, park management, or concerned citizen.  Let’s work 
together to foster a community of communication where  
everyone feels  informed, empowered and valued.  
 

YMRA  

(Yucaipa Mobile Home Park Residents Association) 

Saturday, May 11, 2024  

10:00 AM—11:00 AM 

Yucaipa Women’s Club—35215 Ave A, Yucaipa, CA 92399  

Www.yucaipaymra.com—ymrayucaipa@gmail.com—909-643-1499 

 

 


